
  

 
 

 
Supporting Documents / Posters 

Please see the additional documents dated 12th November 

• Makaton for Parents Poster 

• Parenting Team Taster Sessions Poster 

 

ADHD Awareness Training – Alan Roberts 

We were very pleased that 16 parents attended ADHD (Attention Deficit 

Hyperactive Disorder) awareness training on Thursday 11th November. All staff 

were invited to attend an after-school session which was also well attended. A 

further session is planned for next Thursday and then regular drop in sessions will 

be planned across the school year to support parents. 

 
Remembrance Sunday 

Mrs Roberts, along with members of the school council, will be attending the 

Remembrance Service at the Cenotaph in Chirk on Sunday 14th November. All staff and 

pupils also observed 2 minutes silence on Thursday 11th November and learn, through class 

activities/ assemblies, about the sacrifices that service men and women have made during 

past and present conflicts.  

By wearing poppies, stickers, slap bands and by purchasing key rings e.t.c, Ysgol Y Waun 

are able to support the work of the British Red Cross charity! Thank you for your support! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YSGOL Y WAUN – NEWSLETTER 
Friday 12th November 2021 

www.ysgolywaun.co.uk 

CHILDREN IN NEED 
Ysgol Y Waun will once again be supporting the BBC Children in Need Appeal next 

Friday, 19th November, when children can come to school dressed in their pyjamas - £1 

donation towards the appeal.  Please ensure that they also bring suitable shoes and 

coats for outdoor play. 

We look forward to your support.  

 
 
 
 



HEADTEACHER AWARDS 

FRIDAY 12th November 2021 

 
 CLASS NAME REASON  

 

ELM  

 

 

Noah Baker For amazing Maths.  Bedigedig Noah! 

 

MAPLE 

 

 

Ava Hopkins For taking such care creating her Poppy 

Art.  Bendigedig! 

 

WILLOW 

 

 

Harry Jones For working hard at home to practice his 

sounds and CVC words. I’m so impressed.  

Gwych! 

 

JUNIPER 

 

 

Tamzyn Owen For fantastic P.E.  Dal ati Tamzyn! 

 

HAZEL 

 

 

Madison Jones For an amazing retell of the Three Little 

Pigs.  

 

SYCAMORE 

 

 

Harley Lloyd For giving 100% in his addition maths 

work and successfully adding 2 3 digit 

numbers. Da Iawn. 

 

PINE 

 

 

Sena Acun For not giving up when faced with a hard 

challenge in maths. Bendigedig! 

 

CHERRY 

 

 

Teddy Thomas For excellent work during phonics. Keep 

it up. Bendigedig 

 

EBONY 

 

 

Maisie Hughes For having such a positive attitude, 

always having a smile on her face and 

giving every task 100%. Da iawn. 

 

CEDAR 

 

 

Eva Hardman For fantastic poetry writing creating 

Haiku and Cinquain poems. 

 

SILVER 

BIRCH 

 

Lily-May Healy For a fantastic blackout poem about 

Remembrance. Bendigedig. 

 

BEECH  

 

 

Millie- Mae 

Bennett 

For her amazing effort with her 

swimming, so proud of her. 

 
 
 
 

 



Diary Dates 

 

11th November Parenting Active Children course – Alan Roberts All day at 

Lloyds Lane (See Mrs Edwards for more details) 

15th November Anti-Bullying Week 

16th November Eamonn Reilly Author to work with KS2 children 

16th November PC Kim to work with Year 1/2 

18th November ADHD Parent Drop In clinic with Alan Roberts (See Mrs 

Edwards for more details) 

18th November PC Kim to work with Year 3/4  

19th November Children in Need    PJ’s/own clothes   £1 donation 

22nd November PC Kim to work with Year 5/6  

7th December  Europe Day Cherry Class 

10th December Americas’ Day Ebony and Cedar Class 

13th December  Enterprise week whole School  (more information to follow) 

15th December Christmas performances will be released virtually (further 

details to follow) 

16th December Christmas Dinner – Party Clothes 

17th December Sponsored Santa Run 

20th December Virtual Santa and Christmas Jumper day 

21st December School closes 3pm Chapel Lane/ 3.15 Lloyds Lane 

22nd December  Additional Bank Holiday for ‘Queens Platinum Jubilee’ 

6th and 7th 

January  

Training Days 

10th January School opens to Pupils 

 

 

Individual class party dates and further 

details about above events will be sent out 

by seesaw and on the weekly newsletter 

which can be found on the School website. 
 

      

 
 
 
 

 

 

 


